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Every Sunday


morning during the


10:00 service we


provide Nursery Care


for children newborn


through elementary. 

Hello and Happy Spring Church School Families, 

If you haven't had a chance to take a peek at our Church School

bulletin board, we hope you will on your next visit to church. During

our March lesson we learned about "The Visitor at the Well" and made

our very own wishing wells. Pictures have been posted on the board

to highlight our success. This craft was tricky, but the kids were all up

for the challenge and worked really well together. Special thanks to

our Church School Leadership Team and volunteer families who

helped out!

While we are nearing the end of our program year, there is still one

more chance to join us for learning and fun. Due to the 2nd Sunday of

April falling on Easter Sunday, and the 2nd Sunday in May falling on

Mother's Day, we have decided instead to hold our final class of the

program year on April 30. We will be reading a story from Acts 2:42-47

entitled "The Early Church" and exploring what it means to be a

church. We will be making two crafts, one to take home and another

to decorate the church. 

In celebration of our time together, 

we will be having cake following 

the service and will add a final ribbon to our name tags. We hope all of

our Church School families will join us on April 30 to celebrate our

church and our successful program year!

Blessings,

Shandy Roehrig, Christian Education Team Representative on the
Church Council and Church School Leadership Team Chair

LOOKING AHEAD 
4/23 - Family Service


(including Children's


Choir) at 10:00 

4/30 - Last Church


School Class of


Program Year
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We  encourage you


to click here for


information on


summer camp


opportunities.


Brochures are also


available on our

church bulletin


boards. 

CONSIDER
SUMMER CAMP

Building
wishing wells 
on March 12. 

Take-
home
craft for
April 30. 

https://www.portucc.org/Bible%20Story%20AprilMay%202023.pdf
https://www.portucc.org/Camps%202023.pdf

